
Bungpor Veng 
2748 Pearsall Avenue 

Bronx, NY 10469 
(718) 496-7003 

 
February 4, 2020 
 
Tesla Motors 
3500 Deer Creek Road 
Palo Alto, CA 94304 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
I hope you will consider my application for the IT manufacturing internship posted on January 
20th. I’ve always felt inspired by Tesla Motors’ innovation and theory throughout high school 
and wish to gain more knowledge of the work environment as I continue to pursue completion of 
a degree in electrical engineering.  
 
Attached is my resume, displaying various experiences in which I firmly believe I am qualified for 
the internship at Tesla Motors. Having previously cooperated with other members in a social 
environment such as the official Harry S. Truman Newspaper Team shows I am a viable person 
to discuss ideas and compromise efficiently and effectively. 
 
 
I hope to be speaking with you soon about this position. If I have met the requirements and wish 
to speak further, I am available anytime and my number is (718) 496 - 7003. I look forward to 
speaking to you soon.  
 
Yours truly,  
 
 
 
 
Bungpor Veng  


